
 

 

I don't know about you but I feel like

time is flying by!  

We have almost reached half term,

and what a busy term it has been.

We have been kept busy at the

weekends, taking part in our

complimentary workshops.

 
TIKTOK WORKSHOP

LION KING WORKSHOP
BREAKDANCE WORKSHOP

BELLE DROP IN
STRICTLY WORKSHOP

TAYLOR SWIFT WORKSHOP
HARRY POTTER WORKSHOP

 

We have also had a great time in our

January theme weeks in our Mini Stars

and Rising Stars classes. So much fun

in fact, that we are continuing our

theme weeks for the rest of this term.

w/c 1st February - Fancy Dress

w/c 8th February - Valentine's Week

 

I am currently planning our workshops

for after February half term, so please

get in touch if you have any

suggestions for a workshop that your

son or daughter would love.  

 

 

We are planning something very

exciting for us to work on after our

half term break.

In all classes we will be working

towards an online showcase.

Something that will be professionally

edited together, showcasing the

talent, resilience, hard work and all

round amazingness of our LRSD pupils. 

You will all get a copy to keep, share

with your family and look back on in

years to come to remember when we

danced at home.   

 



Our online parties have been going down a storm, so if you have a birthday

coming up get in contact. Have a look online at www.lrsd.co.uk/parties

Make a lockdown birthday one to remember!

Don't forget to follow our pages on Facebook and Instagram 

(make sure your settings are set up to show you all our posts) 

Join our private LRSD Parents Info Group for all notices and updates too.

You can still order uniform as

normal from our supplier, for

delivery straight to your door!

Visit www.lrsd.co.uk/uniform

 

I have 4 gold water bottles

left, so get in contact if you

would like to order one.

Myself and all of the teachers

are so impressed with how

smart the students are,

attending their online classes

in their uniforms.

 

Keep up the great work

everyone! 



We will also be sending out a really quick feedback form that I would be so

grateful if you could spend a moment filling in. 

We value delivering an exceptional experience for our dance students and

families. We appreciate any feedback to ensure that we are doing the very

best we can.

Something I am working on and starting next term is our new student

progress report. 

These will let you know how students are getting on in their classes,

progress made, general comments and goal setting for the next term.

Thank you for you continued support throughout this time, it means the

world to our small business. Seeing our students faces just makes each

week so special for us and we hope we are helping them too, by giving

them something to look forward to each week. 

 

Hopefully it won't be too much longer until we can get back into the halls

and studios.

Take care and stay safe,

Lucy, Aimee, Jaz and Jade

 
ps Keep an eye out in your emails soon 
for our LRSD Student Care Package

 


